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Letter of Reference for Samara C. Kezele Fritchman

I am writing this letter of reference for Samara. I have known Samara for the past year, during her 1 year
contact at TCC. Ihave observed Samara’s professionalism on many occasions while working with veteran
students at Tacoma Community College (TCC). Samara’s ability to relate to veteran students is highly
noteworthy. Samara is highly approachable, knowledgeable of veteran’s unique issues, and passionately
understanding of what veteran students have gone through.

I have heard positive feedback from veteran students that attended her HD 101, College Success Seminar.
Several veteran students have expressed to me that she is very helpful in understanding veteran needs and
providing veteran students with information for navigating the community college experience.

I highly recommend Samara Kezele Fritchman for any position assisting veterans and other diverse
populations.
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